
Supported inner city kids

This grant provided the ability for over
40 kids to participate in lots of fun
activities. We visited several pools and
waterparks, traveled to the mountains,
the Denver zoo, Elitch Gardens and so
much more!

LAKEWOOD BRONCOS KIDS GRANT

Continued Charity

AMERICAN LEGION GIVING

Again this year, the local  
American Legion Chapter has
supported Christmas gifts
and fun outings, such as our
annual trip to Boondocks
Food & Fun. Everyone had a
wonderful time!

ANNUAL NEWSLETTER 

New Transportation

This year, we were blessed
with a new van. We donated
the previous van to a well
deserving grandmother of 6
to help transport all her
grandkids.

VAN UPDATE!

Annual update

We are always looking for ways to expand so we can continue to
help the ever growing needs and population in our community. In
particular, we are looking to find a location that can provide the
storage space and facilities we need for this growth.

2024 OUTLOOK

Here’s a look back at the distribution of 2023 in numbers::

Over 500,000 pounds of food donated
worth over $2,500,000

Feeding over 12,000 families

VOLUNTEERS & PARTNERS
We couldn’t maintain the successful giving and
outreach achievements through out the year without
the love and support of our volunteers and partners.
This crew remains committed and dedicated in
supporting our mission. We hope 2024 will bring even
more people to assist in our efforts. We specifically are  
looking for more drivers and volunteers to help
transport food during the weekdays. Spread the word!

 at 15 different locations

SUCCESS
 OF 2023

 During 2023, we have been able to meet the
increased demand at all of our distribution locations

thanks to the support and efforts of our generous
partners. We also expanded ministry activities to

reach more children within the community.




